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Please click on the link below to access the January/February issue of 

Families magazine 
 

https://issuu.com/familiesonline/docs/fambhamjanfeb23digital?fr=sNWQ2NDU2OTMxNTQ 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I hope this newsletter finds you well. I wanted to take this opportunity to express our 

appreciation for your children's hard work, behaviour, and positive attitudes in the past week. 

We had an enjoyable awards assembly where we recognized several children for their 

achievements. Congratulations to all of the award recipients for their dedication and effort. 

Today we celebrated the completion of another of our Free2Dream business enterprise 

projects. The children designed hoodies and learned about business, branding, and 

marketing. They received their hoodies today and they looked great! We are proud of their 

hard work and creativity. You can see in the pictures below how amazing the designs are. 

We would like to thank all the parents who attended the math workshop. Your support and 

participation are greatly appreciated. 

I also want to commend our football team for representing the school well at the tournament. 

The children put in a lot of effort, and we are proud of their performance. 

Finally, we remind parents to please drive and park safely near the school. Your cooperation 

in this matter is appreciated. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Have a great weekend 

  

Mr Broadfield 

 

Oasis Woodview Newsletter 

Friday 27th January 2023 

 

 

  

Term Dates 

Term Ends Friday 17th February 

2023 

Term Starts: Monday 27th 

February 2023 to Friday 31st 

March 2023 

Easter Holiday: Monday 3rd April 

to Friday 14th April 2023 

Term Starts: Monday 17th April 

2023 to Friday 26th May 2023 

Bank Holiday: Monday 1st May 

2023 

Half Term: Monday 29th May 

2023 to Friday 2nd June 2023 

Teacher Training Day: Friday 23rd 

June 2023 

Term Starts: Monday 5th June 

2023 to Friday 21st July 2023 

 
 
 

 

 

https://clt987534.benchmarkurl.com/c/l?u=EE3B77F&e=1591E56&c=F118E&t=0&l=78A28B7F&email=7AyYI54XkLME%2FC2EK2jFtjhRpXWjIWuhNyIeD9VsXLU%3D&seq=2


 

 

 

 
 
 

Parent 

Engagement 

 

Date Subject 

02.02.23 – 9:15am E Safety 

09.02.23 – 9:15am Year 6 SATs 

 

Next week the focus is on: E Safety – Working with your child to see what educational apps are used in school, and to 

give you further understanding on how to access and monitor internet usage at home. We look 

 
Reminders 

 

Swimming next Tuesday for Year 3. Please remember to send children with a towel and underwear in their bags. 

Children to be in class for 8:40am. 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 


